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Dear community of San José, and local govt.,

 In considering, less than lethal use of force issues, I hope, a police peer review program, is also
developing well.

 As it can offer, mental health counseling & healing, to both police and everyday community. 

 And in real time.

 The ideas of good mental health practices, and it's good reasoning, can simply work towards, a better
health & human services future, for a community.

   Sincerely, 
   Blair Beekman
 

 




